
 

American Legion Family Day 

April 27, 2024 

 

As our new Sons of The American Legion Commander Donald (JR) Hall says:  “We can all make things 

better by working together”.    

The National Executive Committee passed Resolution No. 7,  American Legion Family Day at its Fall 

Meeting in October 2022.  The resolution established an American Legion Family Day to be observed 

annually on the last Saturday of April. 

It may be a day of opening the doors to the community with a variety of activities or it may be a day of gathering 

the local American Legion family together to visit, have fun and encourage one other. 

Please remember to take pictures of your Family Day activities and send them to our S.A.L. webmaster, Gary 

Winters, so he can post them on the website.  We can all enjoy and learn from one another.  His email: 

thumper_mia231@yahoo.com. 

And let’s not forget the words of our National American Legion Commander Seehafer:  “Be The One”.  We 

are all encouraged to push the number one.  Be the One to save one.   
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